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2nd June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

South Tyneside Dance Festival 2025 
 

 
Your child has been chosen to take part in the South Tyneside Dance Festival. We will be 
practicing in school every Friday from 3:30pm - 4:30pm starting next week Friday 13th June. The 
cost of these sessions is £1.50 which can be paid on the day, this money will go towards 
costumes for the performances.  
 
On Wednesday 25th June and Friday 27th June your child will be performing at the South 
Tyneside Dance Festival at the Customs House in South Shields. Both performances begin at 
6pm and will be expected to finish at approximately 8pm.  
 
Your child will be transported from school to the Customs House on both days. We ask that all 
children are dropped off promptly at St James for 4:30pm where staff will help get your child ready 
and will do hair and makeup if required. Your child will need to be collected from the Customs 
house on both days when the performance has finished. 
 
Tickets will be available for parents or carers on both evenings to watch the performance. 
Currently, there is one ticket assigned to each child per evening. We will keep you informed if 
more tickets become available. Tickets cost £8 each.  
 
If you would like tickets to watch your child’s performance, can you please pay via ParentPay by 
Monday 16th June. Any tickets available after this point will be allocated through a ballot for those 
who wish to have more. 
 
The children always work tirelessly during their rehearsals and we thank you as always for your 
support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs V. Hayden 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
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